
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hello, my name is Miss Nolan, and I am very excited to be your child’s 

teacher next year in Chestnut Class.  

In Year 2, we will learn through lots of interesting and exciting topics. We 

explore Castles, research about the first aeroplane and discover different 

animal habitats. My favourite topic is, ‘The Great Fire of London.’ I love 

learning about new things and I love to do lots of learning outside, especially 

science. I try to make lessons as fun and practical as possible.  

I really want every child to have the most magical, memorable time in year 

2.  I am really looking forward to meeting you in September; by working 

together, we can ensure your child learns new skills, has lots of fun and is 

happy within school.  

If you have any concerns or queries next year, please do not hesitate to 

contact me using the email below. I will get back to you as soon as possible. 

Wishing you a wonderful summer break.  

 

lowerschool@cambridgeschool.hants.sch.uk 
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